
Book Week 
The children have been really enjoying Book 

Week this week! They have all joined in brilliant-
ly and it has been wonderful to see the every-

one in their houses and making new friends. We 
hope you enjoyed hearing about it from your 

child.  We hope you also enjoyed visiting on Fri-
day for the open open afternoon, if you were 

able to come along. 

Things to Remember 
 
Parents Evenings— will be 7th and 8th March. 
Please make sure you return your appointment 
sheet as soon as possible.  If you didn’t get a letter 
about this, please let us know! 
 
Swimming—resumes next week on Wednesday 1st 
March. 

Friday 24th February 2017 

Maths / Homework 

From this half term we will be 
sending a mixture of spellings 
and maths activities each week 

to help consolidate our learning.  
Please chat to us if you’re      

unsure about anything we send 
home. 
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